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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
PLEASE READ

To Esteemed Members of Texas
Legislature and Commitee

As a veteran of the United States
Marine Corp who fought during
Desert Storm and a lifelong Texan
I truly believe in democracy. 
What this commitee and the Texas
legislature is doing by denying
the citizens of Texas proper fair
elected representation by its
people in districts now to
guarantee only one paricular
party will always represent a
district for now and future
elections is not what I and many
AMERICANS/TEXANS fought to
defend. If someone I voted for
losses/wins an election so be it. 
That is democracy!
 But to rig an outcome for a
party to represent a district
whether I support them or not is
against everything this republic
fought for PERIOD. To see now
what you are doing with this
redistricting is what
atocracies/dictatorships have
been doing for centuries.  WE ARE
NOT THEM!!!  Trust the citizenry! 
Trust in what has made us
exceptional even though we have



many oppressive moments in our
great history. Remember you were
elected to present all Texans if
they voted for you are not.  Once
you go down this road Texas will
no longer be a democratic
republic but will instantly be
what the men and women of the
Alamo stood against.  Is this
what you wish to truly be
remembered for?  Please stop this
bill/legislation.  May God Bless
us all.

T.R.




